
Dear students and parents of James Mowat Elementary, 

James Mowat Parent Council 

would like to invite you to our 

Winter Formal Dance 
Friday, February 23rd 

from 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm 
This is an opportunity for our families to come together for dancing and snacks! 

Admittance tickets are 

$5 per person to a $20 maximum per family 

(children 3 and under are free) 

Cash only for admittance and concession. 

Financial support is available! 

Please contact the School Office to inquire. 

Please note the following rules regarding the dance: 

e@ This event is for james Mowat students and their immediate family only (parents/guardians and 
siblings). 

e Absolutely No outside food or beveriges will be permitted ( this includes coffee/tea), 

e@ All students MUST be accompanied by a parent or adult guardian. Guardians will be charged admission 
and must stay onsite for the entire event. Please do not drop off your children or leave them. All children 
must have an adult present. 

@ Nore-entry including smoke breaks etc. 

WE ARE CURRENTLY LOOKING FOR ADULT VOLUNTEERS. PLEASE EMAIL 
WITH OUT VOLUNTEERS WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO RUN THIS EVENT: 

JAMESMOWATPAA@GMAIL.COM


